
BHS PAC Meeting March 19, 2015 
 
Meeting was called to order by President Monica Shouse at 12:15 
Introduction of members and guests. 
Minutes were approved and seconded. 
 
Mike Waterman, Director of Business Services at BSD7, presented information on the upcoming 
levy and election.  The largest number of students are in the kindergarten through fifth grade.  
Over the last 10 years, the elementary numbers have been strong, the middle school have been 
average and the high school is flat (charts are available from BSD7 if you are interested). 
The Bozeman High School’s functional capacity is 2400 students and currently it is the largest 
high school in Montana by 150 kids.  In the next few years, plans will begin for building a second 
high school.  Currently, BSD7 is over functional capacity at the middle school level.  
 
The May 5th election ballot (mail in) will have a levy as well as 3 openings for elementary 
trustees and 1 opening for a high school trustee. 
 
Discussion took place regarding property value reviews and relation to mill increases.  For more 
information on how mills are determined, you can contact Mike. 
 
Hawks night live still has tickets available for purchase on-line.  Any assistance with rehearsals, 
food, etc. would be greatly appreciated.  The fundraiser benefits the orchestra this year. 
 
The After Prom decoration committee continues to meet every Wednesday from 1 to 7 at the 
high school in the Old Art Gallery which is located in the cafeteria by the oval. Come for as long 
or as short as you can, all help is greatly needed and appreciated. Contact Bryce 
Sullivan: bryce@eralandmark.com if you have any questions. 
 
Again, there will be several vacated PAC positions in May, please consider the opportunity to 
serve students at the high school in this capacity next year.   
 
Meeting was adjourned at 1:00 
 
Next meeting is April 16th. 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Chris Harmon 
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